
AUSTRALIAN TREFOIL GUILD ‘THANK YOU BADGE’ Guidelines. 

The Australian Trefoil Guild ‘Thank You Badge’, is a Reward for Services and 

Support to the Trefoil Guild.  

The presentation can take place at an appropriate occasion, eg. ‘The State 

Trefoil Guild Annual General Meeting’.  

The State Trefoil Guild Adviser will hold a supply (approximately 50 badges), of 

the Australian Trefoil Guild ‘Thank You Badges’. 

The remainder of the Badges will be held by the Australian Trefoil Guild 

Adviser till required by the State Trefoil Guild Advisers.    

Guidelines for the presentation of ‘ATG Thank You Badges’: 

1. The ‘Australian Trefoil Guild Thank You Badge’ is to be given in 

‘Appreciation of the Support by an individual’. It is to be a Reward, not 

an Award. 

2. The Trefoil Guild must seek approval in writing – with the name and 

address of the proposed recipient. The Nominee must also advise in 

writing the purpose, to their State Trefoil Guild Adviser, for 

consideration that the applicant to be conferred the ‘Australian Trefoil 

Guild Thank You Badge’,  

3. The recipient of the ‘ATG Thank You Badge’, may be a Trefoil Guild 

member or someone in the wider community, who has greatly 

supported their Trefoil Guild or the State Trefoil Guild, over a period of 

time.   
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